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Dear Friends,

We want to thank you for
the most excellent article for
young ladies by  Mollie Jo
Cassidy in this recent issue of
the Remnant. We find so many
good articles each time we
receive it but I wanted to write
especially regarding this one.

We have three girls, two
young ladies in this category,
who can really glean wonder-
fully from this article. It is also
a huge help to me as a mother
in guiding them through the
questions surrounding emo-
tional desires. It was so won-
derfully written, inspired by
the Holy Spirit. I want to
thank Mollie Jo for placing her-
self in a position of obedience
before the Lord to where she
could be so wonderfully used
by Him.

God’s blessing to you all,
Nancy in NY

✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦

“…I live and work on a
10,000 acre ranch and none of
what was written could I even
relate to.... Did the writer
bother to talk to people who
live and work on ranches? Is
the main idea of “how we
dress” the real question the
author is getting at? Several
times he kept back tracking
about the clothes, then he
would bring it back up again.
Is everyone to dress like plain
people? Who decides if it is
modest? If a person is humble
and meek? Do we all have to
look alike with matching
shirts, blouses that are home-
made?....”

Chico, TX

✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦

“…The Last issue of the
Remnant was, as usual, filled
with spiritual food: whole-
some, uplifting, and most edi-
fying. The article on  “The
Cowboy Spirit”, was very well
worded. People watch believ-
ers, and they can tell the gen-
uine from the artificial. Christ
can tell the difference too, For
behold, He tries the reins to
give every man according to
his deeds.   A meek and quiet
spirit…Yea, our: clothing,
lifestyle, and conduct/behav-
ior all needs to be controlled
by our Savior….Alleluia!
What a blessing that article
was!...”

Gladys, VA

✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦✧✦

Mixed opinions over
the article

“The Cowboy Spirit.”

We thank God for the letters of counsel and encouragement we have 
received. It is the only way we can evaluate our progress. Keep them 
coming. Our desire is to foster a free flow of edification, inspiration and 
burden from us to you, and you to us. This way we can pass some of 
the blessings on to the others who are reading. Send us a testimony for 
“The Blessing Corner” of God’s blessing in some area of obedience, or a
question that can be answered to the edification of all, or an area of 
spiritual growth, or a word of encouragement or counsel about The
Remnant or any section of it.


